
Statement to Confirm Revocation of Supplementary Planning Guidance 
15th December 2020 

 
Regulation 15 Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 

Regulations 2012 
 

In accordance with Regulation 15 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 
(England) Regulations 2012, notice is hereby given that following the adoption of the 
Shopfront Design Supplementary Planning Document (December 2020) on 7 December 
2020, Canterbury City Council has revoked the following Supplementary Planning Guidance:  
 

● Shopfront Design Supplementary Planning Guidance 2001 
 
As required under Regulation 15, following the revocation of the above Supplementary 
Planning Guidance, all physical and digital copies of the documents have been removed 
from the Council Offices and the Council’s website.  
 
If you require further information or have any queries relating to this statement, please 
contact us either by email at planning@canterbury.gov.uk or by telephone on 01227 862178. 
 
 
 
 

 


